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At The British Consulate
Please come and join us at the British Consulate on Saturday 5th September from 1pm till 4pm to celebrate the start of the new academic year.
Games, Crafts, face painting, football coaching.
Please bring something to cook on the BBQ, some money for drinks at the bar, swimming things for the pool.
10TL Per Adult
Free Entry for Children with accompanying adults.
Tickets Available from Main Reception in Pera House or Lisa Heary CLO.
We look forward to seeing you there.
British Consulate, Mesrutiyet Caddesi No 34, Tepebasi, Beyoglu
RSVP to Lisa Heary (British Consulate Community Liaison Officer) Lisa.Heary@fco.gov.uk 
Tickets must be bought in advance* No parking at the Consulate* All guests must provide names in advance and bring photo ID*  Parents are responsible for their children at all times.
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